
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 6/5/2012 4:01:35 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Heads up about a self-report filed this afternoon re cathodic protection 

inspection 

Thanks! 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 3:56 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Heads up about a self-report filed this afternoon re cathodic protection inspection 

Paul and Terrie 

PG&E filed a self-report this afternoon about a non-compliance issue regarding the system that 
prevents corrosion, known as cathodic protection (CP), on gas transmission lines. In 180 
locations throughout the service area, inadequate CP levels were not promptly addressed on 
transmission pipelines. 

Jane Yura has called Julie Halligan to provide a heads up about the self-report. I don't know 
whether they have spoken yet. 

There has been some media interest on this issue within the last hour so our media folks put 
together the attached news release as background and I wanted you to be aware. 

Laura 
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